
Minutes from December 15, 2016, FCTSAA Meeting   6:35 PM @ Taylor’s Conference Room 
 

Attendees:  Suzanne Therrien, Sue Kelley, JoAnn LeBlanc, Lisa Bardsley, Bill Costa, Marcus 
McLaurin, Veronica Johnson, Mary Chaffee (Supporter) 

Finance Report: Could not read, Sue forgot in car…lol 
Secretary Report: read and accepted 

Old Business: 
2016 Teagan Valeski---Waiting for end of semester to check on Teagan’s scholarship award. 
 
Scholarships---Already done in the Guidance Office, working on the Brian Tower Humanitarian 
Scholarship to put out for this year ($100). 

At-Large Members---As of this date, we only have 6 at-large members, 2 of which are already on 
as Secretary and Vice President.  We need to add a few more, so there is no conflict when it 
comes to the Board and voting on things. 

Spaghetti Dinner---Date of March 25th and a snow date of April 1st.  Culinary is taking 30 
tickets. Tickets will be $10 and children under 5 are free. Doors opening at 4:30pm, last servings 
at 6pm.  Members and Culinary will receive tickets in January to start selling.  Raffle items, 
50/50, and yearbook tables to be tabled until March meeting to see who will work them. 

Lil’ Drummer---November19, 2016 from 9am-3:30pm. Bill and JoAnn worked this event.  We 
received $1 donation and 5 updates for the alumni. 

Next Gathering---The Gathering is July 29, 2017.  The DJ to play was voted on and it will be 
Ryan Interlande for 5 hours for $300.  It will be a buffet style meal.  Adult tickets will be $20 
and children under 10 will be $10.  We have not voted on, but the only venue that was brought 
up was Thomas Memorial Golf Course.  Sue will call and hold the day for us.  If anyone else has 
any more ideas for the Gathering, please come to the next meeting, especially quotes on Caterers 
for the Buffet meal. 

New Business: 

Annual Dues for the Alumni---2 people paid, waiting on 3 more that are due. 

Donations---We had a donation at the meeting for $100 from JoAnn and Bill.  Thank You!!! 

Christmas Gifts---Suzanne made beaded barrettes and wrist bands for the alumni, including 
Marcus.  She will also be making these throughout the year to sell at events, she is giving 75% of 
the sales to the alumni. 

Next meeting: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 at Taylor’s Conference Room.  End of Meeting: 
7:52pm 


